
 
 
  
 
  
 
 

 

 
Nain 
17/06/2009 
 

ATT: ROYAL ENFIELD CLUB OF AUSTRALIA Inc. 
 

It is pleasing to have such a gathering of not only club members, but also non-
members and members of other clubs here in Culgoa for this annual occasion, 
the Culgoa Winter Mallee Rally of the Royal Enfield Club of Australia of 
which I am proud to be Patron. 
 
We wish to convey from the people of the Principality of Hutt River to you 
all, our very best well wishes for this special occasion. 
 
Whilst we trust that the weather treats you well, we also hope that it has 
already been kind to the farmers of the area and may they have a successful 
year. It is also our hope and wish that this occasion be a great success and 
opportunity for camaraderie for all involved. 
 
For those of you heading out following this meet on the “Alice Springs or Bust 
Ride” we wish you all a safe ride on the great journey that lies ahead, a ride 
that no doubt will create many lasting impressions that will remain in 
everyone’s memory for all the years to come.  
We trust that those taking part in this great run will use it as a learning 
experience towards the “Run to Hutt” next year for our 40th Anniversary 
Celebrations and hope that it will be such a positive ride that your tales on 
return will lead others to join those intrepid members who are to journey here 
to join us in Nain for that occasion in April 2010. 
 
Best Regards 
 
 
 
  HRH Prince Leonard  
            Sovereign 
Principality of Hutt River. 
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